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Our	group	has	been	organizing	a	fundraising	event	which	will	take	place	on	Saturday,	May	6th,	
in	the	Celebration	Hall	at	Forest	Hills	Weslyan	Church.	It	is	going	to	be	an	ice	cream	/cookies	
social,	with	continuous	music	from	1:15PM	until	around	4:00PM.	We	are	confident	it	will	be	a	
very	nice	afternoon!	Our	monthly	meetings	have	included	planning	for	this,	and	we	continue	to	
have	some	topics	for	discussion.	We	are	pleased	to	support	many	worthwhile	events	and	
competitions.		

In	November,	our	members	held	recitals	for	Canada	Music	Week	in	the	Helen	Creighton	Room	
as	well	as	other	locations	around	the	city.			Many	students	performed,	with	lots	of	wonderful	
Canadian	music!		We	had	a	Christmas	potluck	in	December	which	included	a	very	enjoyable	
carol	sing.			

We	will	miss	having	Marianne	Rissesco	involved	in	our	chapter,	as	she	moves	to	Halifax.	We	are	
happy	that	some	new	members	are	becoming	involved.	We	welcome	them	and	look	forward	to	
their	participation!	

Many	of	us	have	students	involved	in	the	upcoming	scholarship	competition,	and	we	appreciate		
all	the	planning	for	the	wonderful	special	events	happening	in	June.	

Our	final	meeting	will	be	in	June,	lunch	at	a	nice	restaurant.		

Thanks	to	Carey	MacDonald,	who	continues	to	keep	track	of	our	finances,	and	to	members	who	
have	been	doing	minutes	along	the	way.		

Submitted	by	Kathy	Andrew							April	28th,	2017			


